
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

January 27, 2023 
 
BULLETIN #1444 
Re: Fraud Component Required In Ethics Courses, Effective March 1, 2023 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) recently approved revisions to 
required ethics courses that mandate one hour of agents’ and brokers’ anti-fraud 
training to be included in those courses, effective March 1, 2023. The added hour 
of anti-fraud training will not extend the courses by an hour, but will replace one 
hour of content previously included in those courses. 
 
The Surplus Line Association of California, going forward, will include the 
mandated hour of anti-fraud training within its continuing education courses on 
ethics. 
 
To view the CDI notice, please click here. 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0200-industry/0100-education-provider/upload/Revised-Ethics-Training-and-New-Ethics-One-Hour-Anti-Fraud-Training.pdf

